
November 9, 2021 

 

TO:  ND Legislators 

 

RE:  HB 1511 

As a citizen of North Dakota, I am in support of HB 1511 and I encourage you to 

vote to pass this bill.   

Support of 1511 is another step towards protecting North Dakota citizen’s God-

given rights and freedoms – which is ALWAYS a success! 

 

Thank you for your service to our great state, 

Kay Jarratt 


